
To whom it may concern:  

I just wanted to email to express my support for Hugos Development Application. Absolutely 
LOVE dining at Hugos Manly - would easily be my favourite restaurant in town. Living with two 
young children, it's a family friendly location for my family to visit - we especially love sitting 
outside, in the era of Covid-19 and ensuring health safety!

As a local, I believe that not only will increasing their seating increase my likelihood to get a 
reservation (who could argue with that), but it will also have a significant impact in supporting 
local employment, business and support the hospitality industry in the post-Covid environment. 

Warm regards,

Emily Takatori
0457 735 115
9 Hill street, Queenscliff 2096

Sent: 19/11/2020 3:48:58 PM
Subject: D.A. 2020/0962


